
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Workplace Safety Wednesdays - Monitoring MSHA Updates 

WEBINAR

Event

3.19.14


Matthew Korn presented the March edition of the Workplace Safety Wednesday webinar series on

March 19, 2014.

Matthew discussed the importance of safety to keeping your Company or facility union free.

He explained various tactics used by unions during corporate campaigns to put pressure on

Companies, including using safety problems to publicly embarrass Companies. Matthew provided

some helpful tips to Companies regarding how to remain union free by improving your Company’s

safety culture, establishing safety committees that don’t violate the NLRA, and other useful

strategies. 





If you missed it: Watch it now.
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